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Republic Services Submits Additional Materials
for Conditional Use Permit Application
January 17, 2025



Republic Services has submitted supplemental information for its Conditional Use Permit
(CUP) application to Benton County. The CUP application was received by Jan. 15, 2025,
meeting the deadline required by Benton County Code.

The pre-application drafts are available online in their entirety through Munidocs. The
supplemental material submitted on January 15 can be viewed and downloaded from the
Benton County website. A printed copy of the application is also available for viewing in
the Community Development Department on the second floor at 4500 SW Research Way
in Corvallis.

The CUP pre-application, submitted on July 19, 2024, was deemed Incomplete. In
accordance with County Code 51.535(1), Republic Services had 180 days from the
submission of the preapplication to submit revisions and provide additional documentation
to reach Completeness. A revised application was submitted to the County on Oct. 30,
2024.

Representatives from Republic Services met with the County Planning Division in
December 2024 to discuss points of clarification and additional narrative detail needed to
reach Completion. Dialogue between permit applicants and the County is a standard part
of the land use application process and does not occur in public meetings.

The latest application revision is now being reviewed for Completeness by County
Planning Officials and an independent consultant. If it is deemed Complete, the County
will provide a process timeline, public comment period, and tentative public hearing
date(s) before the Benton County Planning Commission. County Code dictates that this
process, including appeals, be completed within 150 days, putting the expected end date
in June 2025.

Learn more about the land use application process on the County’s website:
cd.bentoncountyor.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/BC_LUAppProcess-Quasi-
judicial_final_06-25-24.pdf

CONTACT
Benton County Public Information Office
541-766-6843
pioinfo@bentoncountyor.gov

   

 

https://eafh46yab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IKWGVfxBNqCASXcS3Py5JUso6DP7-4CLKnDNahJ0Vvc7BNGD6WvEqxo9NfCpciP2wcUesv0o-5UKV7X8AZiUfVHTQLd6-cDwwmLj4hr6KzkDWPv5GAzq9_2LaANTDRyQWf7JgvO9trMrOUwnfgQdC1hhORWppWNmU980BO27qPsJ8LRT7uxX5ZcNw7a0TGPkouU4Js5UH852dEscKc4aivXH5v4XPS4UcYsKQiQhb-0gNBkScguFdOLrdSA5TAC3MRKv-wFn8-Y=&c=pLSNRir5cbIjew0spPS1NG5pLelfmSXvjw5f5Th-RwaACxaPUsYDYA==&ch=vbDpOZC9tNJupd8XrCa1106FMj949A2WDAB7quCrDwoIt_5Rix56rA==
https://eafh46yab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IKWGVfxBNqCASXcS3Py5JUso6DP7-4CLKnDNahJ0Vvc7BNGD6WvEqwsrE2NViySX5NEaEE2PVPgz3ArWQMH-32jVajBKFO6wxZjHbcUWY7coGHGknVySBqEwPaHvQ-4jOi5kTsh2WzmF4RYM4ILaO1DqqRrGkKeh24ci_816YH5AqO5pmZYsj96ULKOP55pjaZX52FMX2U4yzmeF-umjE1e9Bk6c0BnTamoZWt3jT_zWVmepPpvuHDBVBy6PkrYEQYY4mgeCcUI6E5h_UvxZog==&c=pLSNRir5cbIjew0spPS1NG5pLelfmSXvjw5f5Th-RwaACxaPUsYDYA==&ch=vbDpOZC9tNJupd8XrCa1106FMj949A2WDAB7quCrDwoIt_5Rix56rA==


Benton County | 4500 SW Research Way P.O. Box 3020 | Corvallis, OR 97339 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

Constant Contact


